
 

 

 
MONROE BOYS AND GIRLS 

BASKETBALL PARENT MEETING  
 

DATE: Tuesday, November 5th at 7pm 
WHERE: Monroe High School (PAC) 

                                                                     
 

Description: Pat Bangasser from Proactive Coaching will be coming to 
Monroe High School on Tuesday, November 5th at 7pm. The meeting 

will take place at Monroe High School in the PAC. We ask that at 
least one parent or guardian of anyone planning on playing 

basketball in the high school program and/or youth program to 
please attend this very important meeting. Coaches Ashley 

Tuiasosopo and Justin Prohn will be on hand to answer any questions 
you may have about the basketball programs, and the upcoming 

season. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. Go Bearcats!!! 
 

Coach Tuiasosopo and Coach Prohn 


